
Reporters' Progress Update for August 2011  

"In August a fourth reporter Iain Lumsden was welcomed to the team.  His 
wide experience will be valuable to the team members. 

Work has continued in assessing the representations and how they will be 
handled.  A large number of questions requiring additional information have 
been put to the council.  These have all been answered quickly and 
comprehensively, for which the team is grateful.  The first unaccompanied site 
inspections have been carried out, in the Nairn area.  Many of the issues will 
not require additional information or site inspections but will be carried out on 
the basis of the information originally supplied of further written submissions. 

It has also been decided that two hearings will be carried, looking at the 
overall strategy and housing requirements, and the way this has been 
translated into the development structure on the ground in the A96 corridor 
and Nairn area.  These will be held in Inverness in late September, and 
parties invited have now been informed. 

Actual writing up the reports will now actively be taking place. The team meets 
monthly and has agreed on administrative points to ensure matters such as 
consistency, format and proof reading are properly handled.  The team is 
confident that the end of November deadline will be met." 
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